
OARC QSL Manager 

OARC’s QSL manager duties are as follows: 

This volunteer position requires action usually only one period of time each year, primarily in May. 
 
On the 10th of May each year, OARC’s Golden Spike Special Event Station W7G makes contacts with other 
stations whereas OARC offers to send our Special Event QSL Card to each station contacted who first 
sends us their QSL card. 
 
Action required includes the following: 
 

1. Pickup the QSL cards that are sent to OARC from OARC’s PO Box about 3 times during the month 
of May, starting soon after the 10th of May and again later that month 

2. Fill out an OARC W7G Special Event QSL Card for return to the sender by filling in the specific 
contact information found on each QSL card received. 

3. Address a return envelope with postage and place our Special Event QSL Card in same.  
4. Repeat step 2 and 3 for each QSL card received. 
5. Mail the batch of return QSL card envelopes. 
6. Return to the OARC PO Box a few more times, later in May and early June to pick up any late 

arrival QSL cards. 
7. Repeat step 2 thru 5 above for each batch of QSL cards received. 
8. Deliver all QSL cards received to the club web master to copy and post on the club website. 

 
Notes: 
 

• On occasion there may be an occasional QSL card received from time to time to also handle as 
stated above.  

• The USPO Box key will be provided. 

• US postage may have to be purchased from time to time but will be re-imbursed. 

• Return envelopes may have to be purchased from time to time but will be re-imbursed. 

• OARC W7G Special Event QSL Card stock may have to be replenished from time to time (years) 
but will be re-imbursed. Just take a sample card to Staples and request a small batch (100) order. 

 
 
ENJOY! 
 
Page down for example QSL card. 
 



     

 
      


